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04.03.2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In the Summer Term, Year 6’s Vehicle is ‘Were the Vikings Always Vicious?’. To launch this, we have 
arranged for Blue Kazoo to come in to school, to deliver a Viking workshop, on the afternoon of 
Thursday 21st April.   
 
During this afternoon, we will explore the following: 
 
- First Viking invasions of England 
- Viking weaponry  
- Viking ships and travel 
- Old Norse language  
- Local history (the Viking influence on Nottingham)  
 
There is a cost to this and school will be subsidising part of this. In order for the visit to take place we 
require a voluntary contribution of £3 to cover part of the cost. Unfortunately, if insufficient funds are 
received by the deadline we will have to cancel the visit. (School does not make a profit and all 
parental contributions will be used to pay for the event). Payments are to be made via Parentmail by 
Monday 18th April.  
 
We are very excited about this and we hope the day will provide a valuable and memorable learning 
experience for your child and their friends. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support 
 
Mrs Blakeley and Mrs Mitchell  
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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